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Research Analysis 

 

The policy recommendation for HB2258 adopts the Uniform Electronic Legal Materials Act as 

recommended by the Uniform Law Commission.  The act requires the electronic version of any 

official legal material to be authenticated, preserved and accessible for use by the public on a 

permanent basis.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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